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My name is Melba Allen. Along with my husband Ron we are landowners in the Palomino Solar
Project.

We never would have dreamed that we would be defending our rights as landowners to do what we
want with our land because of people opposing the solar panels.

We bought our land. THEY DIDN'T.
We buy the seed, fertilizer and chemicals. THEY DIDN'T.
We buy the equipment to work the ground and harvest the crops. THEY DIDN'T.
We pay our taxes. THEY DON'T PAY THEM FOR US.
We have to pay our own health insurance. Which is what you do if you are self employed. And it is
very expensive.
THEY DON'T PAY THAT FOR US.

The money that the schools, businesses and the community would get from these projects would be
outstanding.

WHY would anyone want to put a stop to this???
Please DO NOT let this project stop.
Please DO NOT take our rights as landowners away out of greed and jealousy.

Thank you for you time.
Please file as a public comment.

Ron and Melba Allen
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